
Cat Garden 

Our Thanks 
It is with grateful thanks to generous 

legacies which has allowed us to 
improve and enhance our facilities.  

All this would not be possible without 
continued and ongoing support.   

 

Please see our website for links to 
various ways support can be given to 
continue the work we do helping care 
for animals in our care & community. 

 

www.animalconcerncumbria.org 

Welcome 
We are delighted to welcome Lauren & 

Sophie as Animal Care Team first recruits 

 
 
 

Animal Concern Cumbria 
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New Build Update  
We are delighted seeing the new build progress.  Whilst there is still much to do, we are hopeful for a reopening 
by the late Autumn.  The indoor dog area has walls and the roof structure is underway.  Cat pods have been 
erected and are awaiting electrics & water installations.  The Utility block foundations are well underway.   
 

w: www.animalconcerncumbria.org          e: animalconcerncumbria@outlook.com          t: 07712 330829 
 

 

Utility Block 

Indoor Dog Area 

ISO Kennel Area 

Refurbished Kennel Block 

Ways To Support Us:  Peppa’s Pot Fund / Fundraising / Gift Aid Donations / Online monetary donations / Leave a Legacy in your Will / Join  
Pets at Home VIP Club / Join our Unity Lottery / Collection Bins for Food Donations available in Morrisons, Millbury Hill and Pet Central 


